
  

August 27, 2020 

 

Letter 2 Update E-books Downloads 

 

Dear Parent, 

We are pleased to inform you that for the upcoming 2020 – 2021 academic 

year (AY2021) students in levels E – N (Grade 3 – 12) will continue to use 

tablets. 

Students may begin to download their AY2021 SABIS® e-books as of 

Thursday, August 27th, 2020.   

Note: Students must download all of their e-books prior to the start of the 

upcoming academic year.  

Note: Students in grades 4-10 will have E-books only (no hard copies) as 

previously communicated. 

Prior to downloading the AY2021 SABIS® e-books, students are required to: 

 Delete all e-book files from the tablet by going to File Manager or My 

Files, locating the net.sabis.bookshelf folder within Internal Storage or 

SD card and deleting it. 

 Install the following applications from the Google Play Store. 

o SABIS® E-books 

o SABIS® Keyboard 

Note: Detailed instructions on how to set up a student tablet are available 

within the SABIS® Student Tablet Setup document on the SABIS® Digital 

Platform.  
 

As a reminder, for the optimal experience, we recommend that tablets have 

the following technical specifications. 

Recommended Specifications 

Operating System Android™ Version 9.0 or above 

Internal Storage 32 GB or above 

Processor 8 Core or above 

CPU Frequency 1.6 GHz or above 

Memory (RAM) 2 GB or above 

Screen Size (diagonal) 10.1 inches or above 

Resolution 1920 x 1080 or above 

SD Card Supported Required 

Stylus Preferred 

Note: SABIS® E-books are supported only on Android™ tablets. 



 

 

Tablets with technical specifications less than the above recommendation 

may experience slower and/or inconsistent performances with the use of 

SABIS® digital products. 

Please note that a tablet purchased with the above technical specifications is 

expected to be usable for up to 3 years, after which a replacement may be 

expected. 

For AY2021, tablets with Android™ version below 7.0 may not be used.  

For AY2122, tablets with Android™ version 7.0 or below may not be used. 

We look forward for yet another successful utilization of SABIS® digital 

products in levels E – N during the upcoming academic year. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
School Director 

 


